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Friday 12th July 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents of Year 6 
 
Well, they’ve done it! Year 6 have worked incredibly hard and have raised (almost! Waiting for 
some more earnings over the weekend!) their total of £1097.66… so they’re off to the River Dart 
Country Park!! They have certainly earned it!   
 
I have heard some fabulous stories from cleaning, gardening and putting younger siblings to bed, 
to business style ventures – buying and selling things to earn a profit! One mum I spoke to said 
she’s going to miss the help – keep them going! Saving is for life, not just for a trip!   The cream 
tea afternoon was also a fantastic success, earning each child a stunning £10.74 after costs - 
Incredible! A huge thank you for all your support! We’ve never had such a packed hall!   
 
We will leave school at around 9:15am and will be picked up at 5:30pm, making the very most of 
the day! We aim to arrive back at school between 6:15pm and 6:30pm. Please ensure someone 
is here to pick up your child. If you would like them to walk home, please let me know in advance. 
Thank you.  
 
Children will need: 

 to wear sensible clothes for the weather; 

 have a change of clothes in case they get wet;  

 something to wear in the water (shallow lakes and pools – not swimming pools, so 

shorts, T-shirts, short wetsuits etc.) 

 shoes (or similar) to get wet in AND a dry pair. 

 a towel or two;  

 a packed lunch if they have not already factored this into their earnings;  

 plenty of drink and snacks for the day;  

 sun cream; 

 sensible shoes; 

 inhalers. Any other medication please label and hand in to me in the morning.  

The children will not need to pay for anything or bring any money with them as everything has 
been paid for with their earnings, including those who have saved up for a hot meal. Children do 
not need to bring a phone, unless you require them to bring one for walking home for example. 
All phones must be handed in for safekeeping in the morning. Thank you.  
 
The trip will no doubt prove to be a huge success, one that they will remember forever! They 
certainly will appreciate every minute of the day, knowing that they have thoroughly earned it!  
 
Any concerns of question, please do not hesitate to come and see me. 
 
Thanks for all your support in this project. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Hill 

 


